SD7: Change in headquarter address
On 25 Dec 2017, Song Da 7 Joint Stock Company announced the Change in headquarter address as follows:
- Old address: 7th floor – B Tower, HH4 Song Da Building, Pham Hung Street, Nam Tu Liem District, Ha Noi
- New address: No.36 – V5A Van Phu Urban Area, Phu La Ward, Ha Dong District, Ha Noi

